To: Suzanne Allen de Sanchez/PV/EDC,

Cc:

Bcc:

Re: Fw: Rubicon Trail Routing: Choose the Modified option 3 to be laid out by FOTR and
RTF

Subject:

Gotit .

Cindy Johnson

Senior Deputy Clerk,

Board of Supervisors
530-621-5393
Cynthia.Johnson@edcgov.us

Please note my new email address: cynthia.johnson@edcgov.us

~ Suzanne Allen de Sanchez  Please add to the packet. Suzanne Alle... 01/25/2010 03:43:55 PM

From: Suzanne Allen de Sanchez/PV/EDC

To: Cynthia C Johnson/PV/EDC@TCP

Date: 01/25/2010 03:43 PM

Subject: Fw: Rubicon Trail Routing: Choose the Modified option 3 to be laid out by FOTR and RTF

Please add to the packet.

Suzanne Allen de Sanchez, MPA

Clerk of the Board of Supervisors

El Dorado County

530.621.5394

—— Forwarded by Suzanne Allen de Sanchez/PV/EDC on 01/25/2010 03:43 PM ——-

From: Steve Hersh <sjhersh@gmail.com>

To: bosone@edcgov.us, bostwo@edcgov.us, bosfour@edcgov.us, bosfive@edcgov.us,
suzanne.allendesanch@edcgov.us, bosthree@edcgov.us

Date: 01/25/2010 03:29 PM

Subject: Rubicon Trail Routing: Choose the Modified option 3 to be laid out by FOTR and RTF

Dear Supervisors, Please Choose the Modified option 3 to be laid out by FOTR
and RTF in their presentation for Route designation for the Rubicon Trail

It's not costing the county taxpayers a dime - all funds come from grants via
OHMVR and the Volunteer Hours are a HUGE part of OHMVR granting those funds.
The County is not allowed to spend General Fund Dollars on the Trail.

If you make the users unhappy by choosing a single trail option, you will
loose volunteers, their hours, and maybe even the funding that goes along with
that. So in reality, the cheapest option is to keep the user/volunteers

happy!!!

The CAO only asks for the trail to be defined, to develop a long term plan, to
do a saturated soil report, and to fix what needs to be fixed. Most of the
bypasses according to CGS are not a source of sediment, and I said most, not
all. But the point is, that there is more work to be done on the trail itself
that there is work to be done on the bypasses. The users have proven they are
willing and able to perform the work in cooperation with the County and the



USFS.

Respectfully yours, and an El Dorado County registered */voter/*
Steve Hersh

5441 Rolling Rock Rd.

Placerville, CA 95667

530-672-9993



